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Friday 18th March 2022 

Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s) 
 
Fundraising and good causes 
 
Thank you to everyone who has donated a chocolate easter egg today.  We have had a 
huge response enabling us to donate to two local charities.  We have also had a 
wonderful response to our collection for the Ukraine refugee appeal.  One family has 
even donated two new sleeping bags – I don’t know who you are but thank you! 
 
The last day of term, Friday 8th April, will be another non-uniform day - £1 per student.  

Money raised will go to a charity chosen by one of 
our Year 8 students, Ellie, who has been very 
bravely battling cancer during the pandemic.  
Thankfully, Ellie’s cancer is now in remission – 
something we are all so delighted about.  All 
through her illness and treatment, Ellie has stayed 
positive and never stopped smiling.  She is the living 
embodiment of Paulet Character.   Ellie’s chosen charity is the Ellen MacArthur (no 

relation) Cancer Trust which provides opportunities for young people who are 
themselves battling cancer. 

 
Student leadership opportunities 
 
Our Year 10 students have been invited to apply to become prefects for the coming year, once our Year 11 students 
begin their GCSE exams in May.  If your child feels this is an opportunity they would like to apply for, please help them to 
fill in the application form. 
 
Following on from the successful launch of our Everyone Included Charter of 
Values, all students will have the opportunity to apply to become an Everyone 
Included Ambassador next term.  This is an exciting addition to our student 
leadership pathway allowing students to demonstrate their commitment to 
equality and fairness.  Details to follow! 
 
End of Term arrangements 
 
Term will end for students at 1.00pm on Friday 8th April.  Students in receipt of free school meals can pre-order a meal 
from the canteen staff on Thursday 7th April.  School re-opens on Monday 25th April at 8.30am for what I am sure will be 
another great term full of hard work and exciting opportunities.  Over the Easter holiday fortnight, the school will be open 
for Year 11 and Year 13 study sessions.  Details of these sessions will be communicated to students next week. 
 
…and finally! 
 
Please keep up to date with news from Paulet by following us on Twitter or Facebook.  Thank you for your ongoing 
support.  Please remember - if you need to ask anything then please email office@phs.jtmat.co.uk  
 
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
 
 
 
Ian McArthur 
Headteacher 
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